
Kure Beach Community Center 

Committee Minutes 

October 9,2018 

 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am. All members were present except 

John Shalanski and Mararuth Capell. 

Approval of Minutes 

The September Committee Minutes were approved as written. 

Old Business 

Certificates of Appreciation have been delivered to most of the businesses that 

helped with donations to the annual KBCC BBQ. 

 Town News-Craig (unable to attend) 

Nikki stated that there was very positive feedback from Coffee with The Mayor 

which the KBCC Committee sponsored last month. 

The beach nourishment project is going forward. 

Financial Report-David 

No financial report was given. 

Rental Updates-Nikki 

The Recreation Report has been updated.  There were a few cancellations due to 

the recent hurricane. 

New Business 

The committee members discussed preparing lunches for the Police, Public Works 

and Fireman for their hard work during the recent hurricane.  Heads of these 

departments will be contacted for the best time, location and date for this meal.   

A group e-mail will be sent out so that committee members can sign up for 

specific entrees. 



Sarah Barham will continue checking on requirements for the concrete bench in 

memory of Frances Regan. 

The Lighted Globe and Wreath Community Craft Project will be Sunday, 

November 25,2018 from 3-5pm at the KBCC. Participants may sigh up by 

contacting TOKB Recreation Department. Payment and canned goods will be 

collected on site the day of the event. 

The lattice around the air conditioner will be replaced. 

Committee members were able to weed and trim the flower beds at the 

Community Center today. 

Adjourn 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:05am. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Elaine Hall 

 

 

 

 


